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Dexter Rural Fire Protection District


P.O. Box 67


Phone (541) 937-3045



82781 Barbre Road

Fax (541) 581-3131



Dexter, OR 97431                                            https://dexterfd@specialdistrict.org          





Meeting of the Board
September 15, 2020

President Bob Holland called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Present: Directors Larry Severance, Don Richardson, Steve Mercer, Larry Swartz, Bob Holland, Fire Chief Matt Peterson, and Recording Secretary Bonnie Graham.

Comments from the Public: No Public attended.
Approval of the August 18, 2020 Regular Board Meeting Minutes: The Board reviewed the minutes.  Director Don Richardson made a motion to approve the August 18, 2020 Regular Board meeting minutes as presented.  Director Larry Swartz seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Bill Approval: The Board reviewed the financial statements and district bills.  Director Don Richardson made a motion to approve the financial statements and pay the districts bills.  Director Larry Swartz seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

Chief’s Report: Chief Peterson explained to the Board that Dexter was scheduled for first out Tender on September 8th Conflagration list, but was not called out and he will be talking to the IC about it. Chief Peterson told the Board that the community has been really amazing, they have brought food, and the Coffee Shop gave free coffee to the crew.
Vacations; Chief Peterson told the Board that Cody Frank and Andy Fischer will be going on vacation this month;

Coronavirus Relief Fund; Chief Peterson explained to the Board that the district has applied for reimbursement with the state for ems supplies (gloves and cleaning supplies), washing machine for turnouts, and expenses for food for when the crews were pulling 48/96 shifts. 
Cooling System; Chief Peterson told the Board that he had talked to Polar Refrigeration and that the maintenance cost could be around $300 to $400 a quarter. 
Chief Peterson took the Board members to the apparatus bay to show them the repair to Brush Rig 2113 to put it back into service, that 2112 is out of service due to the air brakes not working, leaking air constantly and explained what he would like to do with 2128 in the future.
Correspondence: None.

Unfinished Business: None.
New Business: None.
Adjournment: Director Steve Mercer made a motion to adjourn at 8:25 p.m. Director Don Richardson seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Graham 

Recording Secretary
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